Tasmanian report 2017
Our year has been dominated by the staging plans for the National Conference in Launceston. This has been largely orchestrated by Alderman Heather Chong and Deputy Mayor Annette Rockliff. We held a number of snap meetings to pull things together to create what we anticipate to be an interesting program that focuses on a Tasmanian content. This may give the impression of the unknown and the bland but we are confident that our hospitality will delight all delegates. We have worked on a shoestring budget but that need not necessarily deplete the impact of the conference.
Meetings and Membership 
With a membership of 24, General meetings were held in March, May, July, and September.  We love our updated banner provided by the National Board. We were saddened to lose Mayor Deirdre Flint of Central Highlands Council who was always a strong supporter of ALGWA. My induction to the Tasmanian Honour Roll for Women for community service, education and training and government, was a proud moment at a difficult time, but the support of members was extremely heartening. Local Government featured well with four of us in the total of 21 women and attended by a number of past and present elected members.
Our meetings have only attracted 9 or 10 members and we really need to look at how we may function in a more vibrant manner.

Fundraising & LGAT Conference participation
We are proud of our working relationship and generous cooperation given to us from LGAT who always allows us to run our popular fundraising basket raffle at their annual Conference.
Website

At last our newly revamped website is up and running! It seemed to be a long slow journey and right at a time when we needed it to be functioning efficiently. We can only look forward to bigger and better improvements as we enter another useful year in the life of ALGWA Tasmania.
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